
 
Par.16/06.2023 

GET HALL TICKET FOR YOUR CHILD 

Dear Parent, 

The School strives to envisage the schedules of exams and 
assessments to facilitate the follow up process as part of a 
child’s learning.  

Please be informed that when you pay the fee without any 
arrears your child will be issued Hall Ticket for PA1 before 5th 
of June 2023. 

Parents are requested to clear the current month fee right 
in the same month to avoid inconvenience to all the 
concerned.  

N.B. Please ignore the message if you have already made 
your payment. 

With regards, 

Principal-in-charge/ 30.05.2023 


